
FORREST SOLUTIONS ANNOUNCES THE ADDITION OF 
ANTHONY DAVIES AS CHIEF REVENUE OFFICER 

Forrest Solutions, an Onsite Outsourcing and Staffing company announces new Chief Revenue 
Officer with the addition of industry veteran Anthony Davies. 

New York, New York – December 9, 2020 – Forrest Solutions, the Onsite Outsourcing and Staffing 
company today announced that veteran growth specialist and business strategist, Anthony Davies 
has joined as the Chief Revenue Officer. Anthony will lead the Sales and Marketing functions and 
champion the company’s partnership creation, growth and expansion.  

Forrest Solutions Chairman and Owner Steve Forrest notes, “As an increasing number of law firms 
and corporations seek onsite outsourcing and staffing solutions to maintain business during and 
after the pandemic, it was important for the company to hire this key role to create and manage the 
organization's growth strategy.” 

With an international background spanning the UK, Middle East and the US, Anthony has held 
executive leadership roles for over two decades. Anthony has a history of demonstrating value for 
customers and shareholders, leveraging his skills in sales strategy, attracting top talent, change 
management and creating predictable, scale-able revenues. 

Forrest continued, “Anthony understands the way law firms and businesses function, and embodies 
the combination of strategy and sales that is essential for success today. Organizations require the 
optimum blend of high quality well-trained people, process efficiency and the latest in technology. 
Forrest Solutions solves this problem across many verticals, by combining our white glove Onsite 
Outsourcing services with deep staffing expertise and capability. We are confident that Anthony can 
help bring important awareness to the rooms where decisions are made about onsite outsourcing, 
staffing, support and talent.” 

About Forrest Solutions 

Forrest Solutions is the nation’s first and leading onsite outsourcing and staffing firm with over 45 
years of experience providing enterprise-wide people solutions on an onsite outsourced, direct hire, 
temporary, temp-to-hire, or consulting basis. To learn more about Forrest Solutions, please visit 
https://forrestsolutions.com    
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